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JaneAnne Peterson:  338 children of ACCESS do not have a home next year, and it appears that 
ACCESS will be split.  How do we know those assurances aren’t empty promises?  Where is the cost of 
moving ACCESS to two sites?  Where are the costs in the budget?  Where is the budget for reuniting 
the program?  The promise that any split is temporary is doomed.  Why do you want to make the 
program more expensive? 
 
Catherine Greenblatt:  spoke on behalf of the daVInci Arts middle school.  The proposal of co-locating 
ACCESS at daVinci had never been mentioned before the letter they received from Dr. Curtis last 
Friday.  PPS could find a home for ACCESS if they chose.   
 
Pat Christensen:  current President of the DCU union workers that maintain PPS facilities, which have 
been underfunded for decades.  We have turned into an emergency services department.  We had 
commitment from the Board that additional maintenance staffing  would take care of the renovated and 
new buildings, yet major cuts are proposed for the main


